
Pursuant to the Local Government Act 

1974, Schedule 10, 11(e), the Kaipara 

District Council hereby gives notice 

that the Hibiscus Coast Motorsport 

Club has cancelled the rally sprint due 

to be held:

Saturday 23 February 2025 on:

• �Golden Stairs Road and 

Swamp Road, Mareretu

The organiser has cancelled its event 

and withdrawn its application to close 

Kaipara roads.

Kaipara District Council.

Proposed Temporary Road Closure 
CANCELLED


